
 
 
November 30, 2022 

Mr Jonathan Mitchell 
Department Chair & Associate Professor 
Stark State College 
6200 Frank Road NW 
North Canton, OH 44720 
USA 

Dear Mr. Mitchell, 

The Associate Degree Board of Commissioners met on November 11-12, 2022, and reviewed 
your Quality Assurance Report. The Board provided the following comments: 

This is for information purposes only and does do not require any action or future reporting. 

Opportunity for Improvement (OFI) on Standard 5 - one faculty member, Jennifer 
Roman, was classified as an exception however no explanation was provided by the 
Business Unit for this classification.  

Your Full Quality Assurance Report will be due 9/15/2024 and your reaffirmation is 
scheduled for 2026. Please contact Ms. Jane Mattes at 443-840-3051, or by e-mail at 
jmattes@ccbcmd.edu with any questions or concerns.  

We hope to see you at the Annual Conference June 28, 2023. For more information on the 
conference including its location and host hotel, please see www.acbsp.org. Additional 
information will be available on our website beginning November 15, 2022. 

ACBSP is looking forward to our continued relationship with Stark State College. Thank you 
for providing quality business programs for your students. We are happy to have you as one 
of our valued members. 

Sincerely, 

 
Steve Parscale, Ph.D. 
Chief Accreditation Officer 

Cc: Ms. Jane Mattes 

http://www.acbsp.org/

